EFP DELEGATION MEETS WITH UN RESIDENT
COORDINATOR MR. MOHAMED YAHYA

On Friday, 30th August 2024, the Employers’ Federation of
Pakistan (EFP) had a productive meeting with the United Nations
Resident Coordinator, Mr. Mohamed Yahya. During the session,

Mr. Malik Tahir Javaid, President of EFp, presented

a comprehensive roadmap for private sector engagement in the
United Nations Sustainable Development Framework.

Other notable attendees included Mr. Hasnain, a Board Director of EFP, Mr.
Syed Nazar Ali, the Secretary General of EFP, and Mr. Geir Tonstol, the
Country Director of the International Labour Organization (ILO) in Pakistan.
This gathering likely focused on how the private sector can contribute to

achieving the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) in Pakistan.
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